
From: Susan Yates 

Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2023 8:23 PM 

To: northinfo 

Cc: Peter Luckham; Tobi Elliott 

Subject: Fwd: Opposed to - GB-TUP-2023.4: Temporary use Permit Location: 
376 Tinson Road, Gabriola Island 

 

Hi Staff at the Northern office, 

 

Just in case you did not get this via the addresses below; perhaps it can be added as late 

correspondence. 

 

Thank you, 

Susan 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Tom Sones < > 

Subject: Opposed to - GB-TUP-2023.4: Temporary use Permit Location: 376 

Tinson Road, Gabriola Island 

Date: November 23, 2023 at 8:06:30 PM PST 

To: pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca, telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca, 

syates@islandstrust.bc.ca 

 

 Gabriola Trustees, 

mailto:pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:syates@islandstrust.bc.ca


 

I am strongly opposed to approval of this application.  

 

There were dozens of letters sent-in, the last time, for this address, 
"opposing".  

 

l am still strongly opposed.  

 

Please advise on the process to officially notify Island Trust of my 
objection. 

 

Regards, Tom Sones 

Gabriola 

 


